

CONTACT: Tony Daunt PHONE: (517) 618-1589 E: Press@MichiganFreedomFund.com

Freedom Fund: State Rep. Brandon Dillon Must Resign

LANSING, MI, June 25, 2015 –The Michigan Freedom Fund today called on state Rep. Brandon Dillon to resign his seat in the state House should he be named the new Chairman of the Michigan Democratic Party.

Dillon, who represents Grand Rapids residents in the state's 75th House District, is expected to be named new MDP Chairman at the state Central Committee's next meeting on July 11. The Party is expected to install Dillon after the announced resignation today of former Chair Lon Johnson.

"If Brandon Dillon takes a new full-time job running the Michigan Democrat Party, he needs to do the right thing and resign from the state House," said Freedom Fund President Terri Reid. "Grand Rapids residents deserve a representative in Lansing who is looking out for their best interests, not one who will continue to collect a taxpayer funded \$72,000 check while working full time as a partisan political chairman who gives them nothing in return."

Michigan Freedom Fund is a nonprofit organization run by Michiganders for Michiganders, working to advance, promote, and protect Michigan workers' Constitutional rights. For more information on the Freedom Fund, please visit www.MichiganFreedomFund.com.

###